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Santee State Park has a new AED thanks to the Orangeburg Regional Medical Center
Foundation. ORMC President/CEO Thomas C. Dandridge and RMC Foundation Director Margaret
Frierson were on hand this week for the official check presentation. Susan Spell and Tim Ritter
accepted on behalf of the park service. Thanks to all our AED donors around the state. Their
support has helped us improve our medical response effort at South Carolina State Parks!
www.SouthCarolinaParks.com
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